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400 Jay St

Suite 120

Fairness PAC

Brooklyn NY 11201-5116

Kevin Fortkiewicz
Senior Campaign Finance & Reviewing Analyst
Federal Election Commission
1050 First Street, NE
Washington, D.C. 20463

Dear Mr. Fortkiewicz:

We are responding to your January 22 letter concerning the committee?s receipt of $123,000 from De Blasio 2020 on June
30, and its previous incurring of this sum for testing-the-waters purposes.  We explained this matter in our December 27
response to your virtually identical November 17 letter regarding the same transactions, and we incorporate by reference
that response here.  We also note that the November 17 letter has been removed from the Commission?s website,
presumably
because the Reports Analysis Division (RAD) has concluded that our December 27 response correctly stated that the advice
contained in the November 17 letter was not based on any locatable Commission guidance.  Please confirm that this is so.

Sincerely,
Richard Buery
Treasurer
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